

69-10 75 STREET / MIDDLE VILLAGE 79 / QUEENS, N.Y.

January 16, 1964

Rabbi Norman Lamm 27 West 86th St. New York 24, N.Y.

TW. 4-4030

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

I would be very grateful if you would be good enough to write an article for us treating one of the following subjects or any other subject of interest to our readers:

- 1. Passover and Charity
- 2. The Child's Role in Passover, particularly on the Seder Night

Enclosed please find several issues of MI News. The MI News has a circulation of more than 5,000; some of them are members of your synagogue.

Awaiting to hear from you,

Sincerely yours,

Toby Hope, Editor